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To all car park users,  

 
 

We now have a splendid new car park and we are particularly grateful to the Eaton Estate for providing 

us with such a first-rate addition to our school site. However, we must, collectively, do everything we 

can to make the use of it as safe as possible. 

   

A Car Park: Users Protocol has been drawn up, including a plan of the site and we encourage you to 

read it in detail and to follow its instructions. We would like you to notify the school office by email 

admin@ecclestonprimary.cheshire.sch.uk or ebreakwell@ecclestonprimary.cheshire.sch.uk that you 

have received this documentation and urge you to contact us if you have any questions. 

 

As this is such a new facility, the car park usage will be under continuous review and the governors 

would welcome any constructive feedback regarding its management and smooth operation.  

 

Already, several additions and minor amendments are planned, including lighting, improved safety and 

security measures and landscaping, as we look to improve the facility even further. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Nayland Southern 

Chair of Governors 
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